TG-220851

Sunshine Disposal & Recycling

NAY
N\
AL
754

November 16, 2022 Received
Records Management

Amanda Maxwell

Executive Director and Secretary 11/16/22 08:00

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
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Dear Ms. Maxwell:

Enclosed are proposed revisions to Tariff 7 for Torre Refuse & Recycling, LLC (G-260). The revisions
reflect the change in disposal fees at the Spokane County Transfer Station.

The total additional annual revenue is approximately $500.

If any additional information is required, please contact me at (509) 924-5678 x217 or at
johnl@sunshinedisposal.com

Sincerely,

John Lloyd
Chief Financial Officer





